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Soup & Pie Take-Out Fundraiser 
We will be having a take out Soup & Pie Fundraiser on Saturday, November 14th, from 5-7pm!  
For this fundraiser to be a great success we need the help of our school parents! If you are able 
to help, please fill out the form that was sent via remind Thursday.  You can also phone/email 
the office to let us know how you can help.  We are planning to serve homemade chicken 
noodle soup, tortilla soup, and beef vegetable soup along with buns, dessert, and drinks. You 
are able to pre-order your food via the online order form that was sent through remind on 
Friday.  Please feel free to forward that link to your family and friends.  The link is also 
available on our website at www.mtscs.ca. We will take advance orders until 4:00pm on Friday 
Nov. 13th.   Order will also be available at the door the day of the fundraiser. 

Masks 
Please remember to send a mask with 
your child everyday.  Although we do 
have extras in the office, it really helps 

to keep our costs down if you 
remember to send one from home 

rather than students picking them up in 
the office.  We do understand that  

mornings can get crazy and everyone 
forgets sometime.  You are very 

welcome to send a box of masks with 
your child to keep in their classroom if 

you wish. 

 
We would like to thank everyone who donated 

towards the tablets that were purchased for our 
younger grades.  A big thank you goes out to Rose 
Enns who looked after buying the tablets.  We are 

looking forward to getting them all set up and 
ready to use. 

UPCOMING EVENTS! 

No School on November 5th and 6th (P.D. Days) 

Picture Re-takes and SK and Grade 8 grad photos Nov. 11, 2020 

Take-Out Soup & Pie Fundraise November 14th 5-7pm at 6700 Springfield Rd 

Early dismissal & Spirit Day, Friday, November 27th,  2019 

(This Spirit day will be crazy hat day) 

 
 


